
GLENWOOD WEEKLY E-NEWS JANUARY 6, 2022 

 Thethe first one  

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM MRS. GRACE -GREENõS 3RD GRADE CLASS   
   

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Although I know some families are having a 
rough start, I am wishing everyone all the 
best in 2022 and I hope everyone has a 
happy and healthy new year! 
 

Feel free to contact me at 610-627-6901 or 
ebucci@rtmsd.org if you have any questions 
or concerns. - Eric F. Bucci    

 

 

UPCOMING DATES: 

Monday January  17th: HOLIDAY All Buildings Closed 

Friday  January 21st: 12:20 pm Early Dismissal Elementary  
No Lunches Served / No PM-Kindergarten  /AM Kindergarten regular dismissal 11:30 am 

 

 

WEAR GREEN TOMORROW TO SHOW YOUR GLENWOOD PRIDE!!!  

  

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

    6 7 

10 11 12 13 14 

17 
HOLIDAY 
All Buildings Closed 

18 19 
PTG Meeting 

20 21 
12:20 pm Dismissal 

24 
PAB 

25 26 
Family Night 
No Homework 

27 28 

 

Messages and Updates from RTMSD 

¶ 2021 -2022 School Calendar 

¶ Room to Learn Room to Grow 

 

mailto:ebucci@rtmsd.org
https://www.rtmsd.org/userfiles/41/my%20files/2021-2022%20calendar2.pdf?id=9042
https://www.roomtolearnroomtogrow.org/
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WEATHER UPDATE: 
With winter conditions in the forecast, I am writing to remind you about the plans for a snow, flexible instructional 
day (FID), and 2 hour delay.  When there is the potential for an FID, the elementary schools will be sending home 
iPads and chargers with first - fifth grade students while kindergarten students will receive paper/pencil 
work.  Please note, if students are sent home with iPads, this does not mean that the district has determined that 
the following day will be an FID day, snow day, 2-hour delay, or other type of adjusted schedule. Reminder 
Kindergarten 2 Hour Delay Times: AM 11:00 -12:50 and PM 1:35 - 3:30. This decision will come from the 
Superintendent at the time the decision is made.   

Flexible Instructional Day (FID) Information 

Kindergarten:  Kindergarten students will receive paper/pencil work on an FID.  Teachers will email expectations 
for the day by 9:00 am on each FID.  Students will need to return completed work to the teacher to be marked 
present for the day. 

First - Fifth Grade Student  Should an FID be called, here are the expectations for the day.  Video or "live" 
instruction through Zoom of an instructional segment for ELA, Math, and Science or Social Studies with an 
accompanying instructional activity for each content area.  For Encore (specials), an optional learning activity will 
be uploaded for those students who would have had that particular special during the school day of 
closure.  Homeroom teachers will be available for students 9:30 to 9:55 via Zoom to ensure students are aware of 
the assignments for the day and to take attendance as well as one additional 15-20 minute "check-in" time later in 
the day (1:00 PM to 1:20 PM) to review any questions that have arisen. It is important that iPads and chargers 
return to school for the next in-person day and please remember to charge the devices overnight.   

  Elementary Schools Grades 1-5 

Attendance Required at 9:30-9:55 AM for check-in/review of day/schedule. 

Instruction Video upload  or "live" instruction through Zoom 

Learning 
Activity 

ELA, Math, and Science or Social Studies, with an accompanying instructional activity for 
each content area (15 minutes/learning activity) 

Specials Optional learning activity uploaded for students who would have  a particular special 
scheduled during the school day 

Teacher 
Connection 

Homeroom teachers available via Zoom from 9:30 to 9:55 AM. to take attendance & ensure 
students are aware of the assignments 
Additional 15-20 minute "check-in" from 1:00-1:20 PM 

  

DCIU FOCUS GROUP 
The DCIU will be conducting parent/guardian focus groups for Glenwood Elementary School on 
Wednesday, January 12 from 6:30pm ï 7:30pm.   
 
The meeting will be via zoom and the focus groups should last around 30 minutes.  These focus groups 
are part of our partnership with the Delaware County Intermediate Unit.  Our goal in conducting this 
review is to highlight strengths and identify needs that will affirm or improve efforts around dignity and 
belonging and ultimately optimize student achievement.  The DCIU will present its findings in February 
2022.  You must register in advance and will receive the Zoom link after registration. 

Please register here by 10:00am on Wednesday, January 11, 2022 

https://rtmsd-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZErceyhrTgiGN2AF78AFytv6bwR01OOymPo%C2%A0
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MESSAGES FROM THE PTG: 

WAWA Wawa hoagies are great for gift giving!  You can buy packs of coupons for shorti hoagies here 
and Glenwood gets a portion of the sale! They never expire and are great to just keep in the car for 
when you are in a rush.  They come in packs of 5 and 10, and the coupons are $5 each.  You can buy 

them on Membership Toolkit! 
 
AMAZON  
Don't forget to use AmazonSmile when doing your new year shopping! When you shop at 
AmazonSmile, Amazon will donate a percentage of every purchase to Glenwood Parent Teacher 
Group. Choose our group by clicking here: http://smile.amazon.com/ch/47-2153363 . Every time you 
shop on Amazon use smile.amazon.com instead of amazon.com and the donation will automatically 
go to the PTG. You can set the app to donate to us every time as well! 

 
 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/47-2153363?fbclid=IwAR3_llJBEpq9tVlFkSu828k9r8_I6UJDkqDTWhXqG1K8nq7cafTqUCbq-jU
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3eIopbGIH-zSgcjFEW0siOu4BNGLInFoBR79rPFmTUbYl4w0drx3t9cIY&h=AT1KMvfUB-VYi1s87sB6puVgtXdqR9v-Z0Ixxwy-yJtkCB8s1Mx6EsRHBxKVh4AE46Yx4epYifmbCwpa1F-KA59oIJNMZCGqK5AxDUmWJCoqVbVaK0KvUAq_MRKdK3MWtx_AErN4bQ&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT2LM5fHnV3VwFajXyUeThCd8AmbOy-wUafdsbJkRUPpCRNtFuPDnQ6YdbCvl4ht9LPF6JSDM2Vh7xEJDqQ1RASBB5URxvO4dZv0u4KSMiGcfQE4jJuzXjdRY8IWqCmISfUftguhPtTsd6r2JYZfcJllCGH55YGiaXZjYJ9_7m3X__uajKMLi4XE6ztIwTK9_4f35ZDGUzYoGThYiCA
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Famazon.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1C86OvB3w48ULiLYXNCt5UmP3VQvsqRnw8skXgnO-lgpS8rjN3L_mLshk&h=AT1di_TNK4OebrJ5wRGb27FUwjiq-mjRP0sfrfrsEWqra3c_sWH6ti1XsRzAM9MBQWmYRF16zAmBA6oT1LyZVb01Y9XuLF10nShVDeNWfJzlm_taFr8Qwhp9XyuL8-5It5xvA9stdQ&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT2LM5fHnV3VwFajXyUeThCd8AmbOy-wUafdsbJkRUPpCRNtFuPDnQ6YdbCvl4ht9LPF6JSDM2Vh7xEJDqQ1RASBB5URxvO4dZv0u4KSMiGcfQE4jJuzXjdRY8IWqCmISfUftguhPtTsd6r2JYZfcJllCGH55YGiaXZjYJ9_7m3X__uajKMLi4XE6ztIwTK9_4f35ZDGUzYoGThYiCA
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MESSAGE FOR THOSE IN OUR COMMUNITY: 
FAMILY, NEIGHBORS, ETC. WITHOUT 
345$%.43 ). /52 3#(//,3ȣ 0,%!3% 
SPREAD THE WORD! 

 

Subscribe to RTM Updates 

For RTM community members who do not have children in the district, but wish to receive updates and news about what is 

happening in our District. Families that have students in the District will receive news and updates via existing 

communication channels.  Click here. 

https://www.rtmsd.org/News/714#sthash.TsqmIoJM.dpbs
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Since this publication is sent out every Thursday evening, we thought it would be fun to reminisce of days past! 
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Our weekly e-news features fun facts and proud 
moments �I�U�R�P���*�O�H�Q�Z�R�R�G�ž���E�X�W���W�K�H�U�H���L�V���D�O�V�R���O�R�W�V���R�I��
great things happening in our RTMSD community!  
Here we will feature cool info - - especially reports 
about our current scholars or previous Glenwood 
�V�W�X�G�H�Q�W�V���§�,�Q���W�K�H���1�H�Z�V�¨��  

The walls of Glenwood are filled with th ese 
creative brain - teasers which were made by 

�R�X�U���R�Z�Q���V�W�X�G�H�Q�W�V�þ���D�V�N���\�R�X�U���V�W�X�G�H�Q�W�V���K�R�Z���P�D�Q�\���W�K�H�\���K�D�Y�H��
been able to solve!!! ���‹�…�–�—�”�‡�†�ã���ò�–�Š�‡���…�ƒ�–�ï�•���‘�—�–���‘�ˆ���–�Š�‡���„�ƒ�‰�è�ó  

Current 5th grade HEROES during 
ÔÈÅÉÒ ȰÅÁÒÌÉÅÒȱ 'ÌÅÎ×ÏÏÄ ÄÁÙÓȡ  

 

/ÕÒ ȰÏÌÄȱ (%2/%3ȟ 0ÅÎÎÃÒÅÓÔ #ÌÁÓÓ ÏÆ ΨΦΨΨ  
(Now SENIORS) taken when they attended Glenwood 

 


